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Date: February 23, 2024 5:28:22 PM

You don't often get email from _Le_amﬂy_thlwmpgﬂam

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Minto. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and/or know the contents to be safe.

Hello Annilene
Just a quick note to let you know that I am in favour of hunting with firearms on Sundays in

town of Minto.
Thanks
John Caesar





